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COMING SOON!!! 
On February 14, 2022, the United 
States Bankruptcy Court for the 
Middle District of Tennessee will be 
upgrading its Legacy CM/ECF to 
NextGen CM/ECF! 

Be prepared – visit 
www.tnmb.uscourts.gov for details 
and information. 

NextGen simplifies electronic filing 
by combining your CM/ECF and 
PACER accounts into a single 
Central Sign-On account. This 
single Central Sign-On account 
gives registered filers access to view 
documents in PACER and 
electronically file in all NextGen 
courts in which users have 
permission to file.  

All e-filers with accounts at TNMB 
are required to have their own 
individual PACER account.  

The Court has compiled a list of 
responses to frequently asked 
questions regarding Central Sign-
On. Click  here to read through the 
FAQs. 

Be sure to download and fill out 
this NextGen preparation handout 
and keep it handy for you to 
reference when the Court goes Live 
with NextGen.  

 

  

TNMB E-FILERS 
SHOULD 
PREPARE NOW!  

 
Login to your PACER account 

and be sure your account is 

upgraded. If your account is not 

upgraded, please review these 

instructions on how to upgrade 

your PACER account.  

On February 14, 2022, or after, 

you must link your upgraded 

PACER account to your CM/ECF 

account with TNMB. Please use 

these instructions to link your 

accounts together on February 

14, 2022, or after.  

 

 

 

http://www.tnmb.uscourts.gov/
https://www.tnmb.uscourts.gov/sites/tnmb/files/CSO%20FAQS.pdf
https://www.tnmb.uscourts.gov/sites/tnmb/files/NG%20Preparation%20EFiler%20Information.pdf
https://pacer.uscourts.gov/sites/default/files/files/Upgrade_PACER_Account%20-%20Learning%20Aid.pdf
https://www.tnmb.uscourts.gov/sites/tnmb/files/Link%20Your%20PACER%20and%20CMECF%20Account_Instructions.pdf

